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Gear up for your upcoming role this year!

We’re excited to announce that our Changeover Training Series is back for 2024! To
help better prepare you for your new role and responsibilities this upcoming Rotary year,
we are hosting a series of free webinars to help you brush up on your ClubRunner skills and
knowledge.

Join us for these in-depth webinars starting on May 1st until May 13th, 2024, where we'll
be offering both beginner and advanced level training sessions covering various modules,
by role on the club and district versions.

Registration Details

Click below to view our schedule and to register for individual sessions, or visit
www.clubrunner.com/training. Can't attend live? Not to worry, all sessions will be recorded
and shared on our Community site after the series is complete.

View Schedule and Register

We look forward to seeing you there!
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